
Government House, 
Ottawa .

Office of the Secretary 
to the Governor-General February 11th 1930

My dear Sir Arthur,
In reply to your letter of February 

10th, I am desired by His Excellency to inform you 
that he will be pleased to attend the dinner at the 
University Club at 7*0 p.m. on March 21st next, in 
connection with the Golden Jubilee of the McGill 
Debating Union Society, and also to listen to the 
debate which will be held at the Union afterwards, 
in which, of course, it is understood he will take 
no active part.

Heedless to add, His Excellency is 
very happy to think that he is going to be presented 
with an Honorary Membership of the Society.

Yours sincerely,

General Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G.,
McGill University,

MONTREAL.


